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Purpose 

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify customers that we are introducing a new cable harness supplier 

for our VT Series compressors. As a result, there will be slight changes in the appearance of some cables. 

Implementation is expected to occur beginning September of 2025, but this could vary due to current 

inventory levels. Spare part kit part numbers for the associated VT Series cables will not be impacted as 

there are only minor visual differences. Some cables may have updated revisions associated with the 

visual changes. 

 

The tables below summarize the visual differences that may be observed. 

 
Table 1 – Cable Harnesses 

Cable Part  

Number 

Kit Part  

Number 

Description Cable Difference 

300134/ 

300209 

110106 ASSEMBLY - CABLE VFD - DCDC Slight color difference of the red cable 

300161 110064 ASSEMBLY - HARNESS PT Slight color difference of the gray cable 

300188 110101 ASSEMBLY - CABLE SERIAL CCM - VFD Slight color difference of the red cable 

300132 110057 ASSEMBLY - CABLE VFD Slight visual difference of the braided 

sleeve and a slight color difference of 
the blue cable 

 
Table 2 – Visual Comparisons 

Internal 

Part 

Number 

Current Cables New Cables 

300134/ 

300209 
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Classified as Business 

300161 

  
300188 

  
300132 

  
 

Summary 

We are introducing a new supplier for our VT Series cable harnesses. Some of the cables will have minor 

visual differences compared to the existing cables. There are no changes to our spare part kits and there 

are no required actions from customers. 

 

Need Assistance  

For further questions, please contact your Key Account Manager or our Product Support group at 

turbocor.ps.na@danfoss.com or turbocor.ps.eu@danfoss.com for inquiries within Europe.    
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